
Year 5 & 6 

Liquid Nitrogen Demonstration 

Last week Year 5 & 6 were treated to a visit from Mr Williams and his team of helpers from Badminton School in Bristol. 

The hall was almost completely silent as the children waited in excitement to watch the experiments that the team from 

Badminton school showed us using Liquid Nitrogen! 

It was a thoroughly enjoyable and educational morning and we all learnt lots about the element of Nitrogen and it’s uses in 

day to day life.   

An absolutely massive THANK YOU to the wonderful Mr Williams and his team.  Every year these visits inspire more budding 

scientists at BJS and we are very grateful that they continue to come and visit us. 

We hope you enjoy the photos. 

 


